BURNT BY PHOENIX?

On February 28, the second anniversary of the rollout of the disastrous
Phoenix pay system, PSAC members and allies are taking action across the
province and across the country, sending a message to the government
and the employer that we are tired of waiting for Phoenix to be fixed.

SOLIDARITY PHOTO & PETITION
FEBRUARY 28, starting at noon
421 ST. PAUL STREET, KAMLOOPS

PSAC members in Kamloops are gathering to take a solidarity photo and sign on to the petition to
Justin Trudeau calling for urgent action on the Phoenix pay system.

During the 2015 election, the Prime Minister promised to respect federal public service workers. On

February 28, let's show him we expect him to live up to that commitment by ensuring that all
federal government workers are paid correctly and on time.
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